
Subject: Re: Gcc compile option proposal
Posted by mirek on Thu, 14 Feb 2013 22:21:07 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

dolik.rce wrote on Thu, 14 February 2013 15:52
I am well aware that this discussion happened already many times on this forum and that nothing
will probably happen this time as ussualy... but I have to at least try to convince you  

Honza

It is not true that nothing happened in the past. A couple of years ago, U++ was made GCC/-Wall
(mostly) free. Since then -Wall was extended...

(I have also refused to fix 3rd party sources).

It is also BTW impossible to activate full MSC warnings, because they demand "safe" replacement
for standard C library functions like strcpy, but those replacements are MSC specific.

Mirek

Page 1 of 1 ---- Generated from U++ Forum

https://www.ultimatepp.org/forums/index.php?t=usrinfo&id=3
https://www.ultimatepp.org/forums/index.php?t=rview&th=7331&goto=39102#msg_39102
https://www.ultimatepp.org/forums/index.php?t=post&reply_to=39102
https://www.ultimatepp.org/forums/index.php

